
FALL 2023 
 

 

Important Club Messages 

  
• The clubhouse is open 10:00 a.m. until 4:00 

p.m. and no later than sunset.  

• There was a scheduled membership meeting on 

November 9, 2023. The next meeting is 

scheduled for February 8, 2024.  

• Breakfast service is every Sunday morning, 

7:00 - 11:00 a.m. Breakfast menu is posted on 

the club website.  

• Trap is ongoing, all seasons, every Sunday 

10:00 a.m. to noon. Open to the public. Come 

and have some fun for only $4.00 per round!  

• One of the club golf carts is for sale. If you are 

interested, please see one of the board members 

on Sunday mornings. 

(Stock photo only. Not the actual golf cart for 

sale) 

 

 

 

 

 
   

Membership Renewal Application 

 

 
 

Name(s): __________________________ 
Email address: ______________________ 

 
If, within the last year your address, phone 
number, occupation or any other pertinent 
information has changed, please note the 

changes in the space provided on the 
application to keep our database current. 

 
________________________________ 
________________________________ 

 
All information is for Sippican Rod and Gun 

Club use only. 
 

Thank you! 

This Photo by Unknown Author is 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Golf_cart
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
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 NRA Women-On-Target 2023 
(Article submitted by Bill Fredericks) 

 
 

  On Saturday, September 23rd the Sippican Rod 
& Gun Club again sponsored its annual NRA 
Women-On-Target program.  This year 26 area 
women, along with more than 20 volunteers, 
braved the bad weather and rain to provide for 
another excellent outcome.  The programs’ 
purpose is to teach women the basics of firearm 
safety and provide an introduction into the 
shooting sports.  The morning session NRA 
Firearm Home Safety Course was taught by Jon 
Green, the Director of training at the Gun 
Owners Action League, and Kerrie Ann Auclair, 
also from GOAL.  This allows the women to 
apply for the Massachusetts License-To-Carry 
(LTC).  After, an outstanding and varied lunch 
meal was provided by our club chef 
extraordinaire, and club President, Andrew 
Daniel.  The afternoon events had the ladies 
rotating each hour between the Trap, 100-yard 
rifle, 50-yard rifle and Pistol ranges.  At the end 
of the day, all the ladies had smiles and were 
very thankful to the volunteers and club for 
providing them with a quality event.  If you see 
any ladies while you are shooting at the club, 
please make them feel welcome.  For 2024 we 
are scheduled to again hold the Women-On-
Target event on Saturday, September 28.  If you 
would like to volunteer for next year, please 
contact club President Andrew Daniel 
(adaniel81180@gmail.com), or WOT Program 
Director Bill Fredericks 
(airborne1715@gmail.com). 
      
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
The club would like to recognize the following 
volunteers who made this years’ event possible. 
Trap Range: Bob Steed, Adam Steed 
100-yard Rifle Range: Matt Moniz, Wayne 
Kellum, Ed Spring, Efren Fernandez 
50-yard Rifle Range: Brian Lynch, Steve Mach, 
Cheri Mach, Brendan Chase 
Pistol Range: Ed Casey, Don Kemmett, Connor 
Leddin 
Student Recruitment & Lunch Chef: Andrew 
Daniel 
Certificate & Documentation Preparation: Calib 
Larue 
Grounds: Doug Barbosa, Ray Parkinson, Dan 
McGowen, Bruce Markie 
Morning Classroom Session: Jon Green (GOAL), 
Kerrie Ann Auclair (GOAL) 
Program Director: Bill Fredericks  
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